
From: Major, Erica (BOS)
To: ray ross; Melgar, Myrna (BOS); Board of Supervisors, (BOS)
Cc: Preston, Dean (BOS); Peskin, Aaron (BOS)
Subject: RE: McKinnon Ave Project
Date: Wednesday, August 31, 2022 1:02:12 PM

Thank you for your comments, I will add this to the Communication page for the full Board of
Supervisors.
 
BOS – C page, no current file.
 
ERICA MAJOR
Assistant Clerk
Board of Supervisors
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, City Hall, Room 244 San Francisco, CA  94102
Phone: (415) 554-4441  |  Fax: (415) 554-5163
Erica.Major@sfgov.org |  www.sfbos.org
 
 
(VIRTUAL APPOINTMENTS) To schedule a “virtual” meeting with me (on Microsoft Teams), please
ask and I can answer your questions in real time.
 

Due to the current COVID-19 health emergency and the Shelter in Place Order, the Office of the Clerk of the Board is
working remotely while providing complete access to the legislative process and our services.
 
Click HERE to complete a Board of Supervisors Customer Service Satisfaction form.
 
The Legislative Research Center provides 24-hour access to Board of Supervisors legislation, and archived matters
since August 1998.
 
~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~
Disclosures: Personal information that is provided in communications to the Board of Supervisors is subject to
disclosure under the California Public Records Act and the San Francisco Sunshine Ordinance. Personal information
provided will not be redacted.  Members of the public are not required to provide personal identifying information
when they communicate with the Board of Supervisors and its committees. All written or oral communications that
members of the public submit to the Clerk's Office regarding pending legislation or hearings will be made available to
all members of the public for inspection and copying. The Clerk's Office does not redact any information from these
submissions. This means that personal information—including names, phone numbers, addresses and similar
information that a member of the public elects to submit to the Board and its committees—may appear on the Board
of Supervisors website or in other public documents that members of the public may inspect or copy.
 

From: ray ross <ranonross@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Sunday, August 28, 2022 9:21 PM
To: Melgar, Myrna (BOS) <myrna.melgar@sfgov.org>
Cc: Preston, Dean (BOS) <dean.preston@sfgov.org>; Peskin, Aaron (BOS) <aaron.peskin@sfgov.org>;
Major, Erica (BOS) <erica.major@sfgov.org>
Subject: McKinnon Ave Project
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This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

 

Dear Chair Melgar,
 
On behalf of the San Francisco Brown Bombers I am writing to express support for the development
at 2270 McKinnon Avenue.  The project includes multi-purpose space that will be my
organization's new headquarters, gym, and community gathering space, and will be transformative
for our organization and community.  We hope that the committee will preserve the right of
the project to move forward.
 
Please see attached a letter that outlines our support. 
 
Very Best, 
Ranon Ross
 



From: Major, Erica (BOS)
To: ray ross; Melgar, Myrna (BOS); Board of Supervisors, (BOS)
Cc: Preston, Dean (BOS); Peskin, Aaron (BOS)
Subject: RE: McKinnon Ave Project
Date: Thursday, September 8, 2022 11:23:46 AM

Hello All,
 
After further review I see this is related to Board File No. 220041.  I have added the correspondence
to the file.  Thanks!
 
ERICA MAJOR
Assistant Clerk
Board of Supervisors
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, City Hall, Room 244 San Francisco, CA  94102
Phone: (415) 554-4441  |  Fax: (415) 554-5163
Erica.Major@sfgov.org |  www.sfbos.org
 
 
(VIRTUAL APPOINTMENTS) To schedule a “virtual” meeting with me (on Microsoft Teams), please
ask and I can answer your questions in real time.
 

Due to the current COVID-19 health emergency and the Shelter in Place Order, the Office of the Clerk of the Board is
working remotely while providing complete access to the legislative process and our services.
 
Click HERE to complete a Board of Supervisors Customer Service Satisfaction form.
 
The Legislative Research Center provides 24-hour access to Board of Supervisors legislation, and archived matters
since August 1998.
 
~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~
Disclosures: Personal information that is provided in communications to the Board of Supervisors is subject to
disclosure under the California Public Records Act and the San Francisco Sunshine Ordinance. Personal information
provided will not be redacted.  Members of the public are not required to provide personal identifying information
when they communicate with the Board of Supervisors and its committees. All written or oral communications that
members of the public submit to the Clerk's Office regarding pending legislation or hearings will be made available to
all members of the public for inspection and copying. The Clerk's Office does not redact any information from these
submissions. This means that personal information—including names, phone numbers, addresses and similar
information that a member of the public elects to submit to the Board and its committees—may appear on the Board
of Supervisors website or in other public documents that members of the public may inspect or copy.
 

From: Major, Erica (BOS) 
Sent: Wednesday, August 31, 2022 1:02 PM
To: ray ross <ranonross@hotmail.com>; Melgar, Myrna (BOS) <Myrna.Melgar@sfgov.org>; Board of
Supervisors, (BOS) <board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org>
Cc: Preston, Dean (BOS) <dean.preston@sfgov.org>; Peskin, Aaron (BOS) <aaron.peskin@sfgov.org>
Subject: RE: McKinnon Ave Project
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This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

Thank you for your comments, I will add this to the Communication page for the full Board of
Supervisors.
 
BOS – C page, no current file.
 
ERICA MAJOR
Assistant Clerk
Board of Supervisors
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, City Hall, Room 244 San Francisco, CA  94102
Phone: (415) 554-4441  |  Fax: (415) 554-5163
Erica.Major@sfgov.org |  www.sfbos.org
 
 
(VIRTUAL APPOINTMENTS) To schedule a “virtual” meeting with me (on Microsoft Teams), please
ask and I can answer your questions in real time.
 

Due to the current COVID-19 health emergency and the Shelter in Place Order, the Office of the Clerk of the Board is
working remotely while providing complete access to the legislative process and our services.
 
Click HERE to complete a Board of Supervisors Customer Service Satisfaction form.
 
The Legislative Research Center provides 24-hour access to Board of Supervisors legislation, and archived matters
since August 1998.
 
~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~
Disclosures: Personal information that is provided in communications to the Board of Supervisors is subject to
disclosure under the California Public Records Act and the San Francisco Sunshine Ordinance. Personal information
provided will not be redacted.  Members of the public are not required to provide personal identifying information
when they communicate with the Board of Supervisors and its committees. All written or oral communications that
members of the public submit to the Clerk's Office regarding pending legislation or hearings will be made available to
all members of the public for inspection and copying. The Clerk's Office does not redact any information from these
submissions. This means that personal information—including names, phone numbers, addresses and similar
information that a member of the public elects to submit to the Board and its committees—may appear on the Board
of Supervisors website or in other public documents that members of the public may inspect or copy.
 

From: ray ross <ranonross@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Sunday, August 28, 2022 9:21 PM
To: Melgar, Myrna (BOS) <myrna.melgar@sfgov.org>
Cc: Preston, Dean (BOS) <dean.preston@sfgov.org>; Peskin, Aaron (BOS) <aaron.peskin@sfgov.org>;
Major, Erica (BOS) <erica.major@sfgov.org>
Subject: McKinnon Ave Project
 

 

Dear Chair Melgar,
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On behalf of the San Francisco Brown Bombers I am writing to express support for the development
at 2270 McKinnon Avenue.  The project includes multi-purpose space that will be my
organization's new headquarters, gym, and community gathering space, and will be transformative
for our organization and community.  We hope that the committee will preserve the right of
the project to move forward.
 
Please see attached a letter that outlines our support. 
 
Very Best, 
Ranon Ross
 



From: Rudy Gonzalez
To: Major, Erica (BOS)
Cc: Sandra Duarte; Board of Supervisors, (BOS)
Subject: Re: 2270 McKinnon Street; Letter of Support
Date: Thursday, September 8, 2022 10:57:01 AM

Good Morning,

This project is impacted by File No. 220041 and that hearing was noticed for next week.
Thanks!

Rudy

Rudy Gonzalez
415-794-0377
San Francisco Building & Construction Trades Council, AFL-CIO 

From: Major, Erica (BOS) <erica.major@sfgov.org>
Sent: Thursday, September 8, 2022 9:01:01 AM
To: Rudy Gonzalez <rudy@sfbctc.org>
Cc: Sandra Duarte <Sandra@sfbctc.org>; Board of Supervisors, (BOS)
<board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org>
Subject: RE: 2270 McKinnon Street; Letter of Support
 
Thank you Rudy, I do not see legislation pending before Land Use under the subject matter of “IPZ”
or “2270 McKinnon Avenue”.  I will pass this message along to the full Board for our communication
page.  Maybe the project is still being introduced. 
 
BOS – C pages, no file number.
 
ERICA MAJOR
Assistant Clerk
Board of Supervisors
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, City Hall, Room 244 San Francisco, CA  94102
Phone: (415) 554-4441  |  Fax: (415) 554-5163
Erica.Major@sfgov.org |  www.sfbos.org
 
 
(VIRTUAL APPOINTMENTS) To schedule a “virtual” meeting with me (on Microsoft Teams), please
ask and I can answer your questions in real time.
 
Due to the current COVID-19 health emergency and the Shelter in Place Order, the Office of the Clerk of the Board is
working remotely while providing complete access to the legislative process and our services.
 
Click HERE to complete a Board of Supervisors Customer Service Satisfaction form.
 
The Legislative Research Center provides 24-hour access to Board of Supervisors legislation, and archived matters
since August 1998.
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This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

 
~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~
Disclosures: Personal information that is provided in communications to the Board of Supervisors is subject to
disclosure under the California Public Records Act and the San Francisco Sunshine Ordinance. Personal information
provided will not be redacted.  Members of the public are not required to provide personal identifying information
when they communicate with the Board of Supervisors and its committees. All written or oral communications that
members of the public submit to the Clerk's Office regarding pending legislation or hearings will be made available to
all members of the public for inspection and copying. The Clerk's Office does not redact any information from these
submissions. This means that personal information—including names, phone numbers, addresses and similar
information that a member of the public elects to submit to the Board and its committees—may appear on the Board
of Supervisors website or in other public documents that members of the public may inspect or copy.
 

From: Rudy Gonzalez <rudy@sfbctc.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 7, 2022 3:42 PM
To: Major, Erica (BOS) <erica.major@sfgov.org>
Cc: Sandra Duarte <Sandra@sfbctc.org>
Subject: 2270 McKinnon Street; Letter of Support
 

 

Clerk Major,
 
Please see the attached correspondence. I have transmitted it to Hon. Chair Melgar, as well.
 
Thanks for your public service!
 
-Rudy
 
 
Rudy Gonzalez
415-794-0377
Secretary-Treasurer
SF Building & Construction Trades Council, AFL-CIO
 
 



From: Major, Erica (BOS)
To: Rudy Gonzalez
Cc: Sandra Duarte; Board of Supervisors, (BOS)
Subject: RE: 2270 McKinnon Street; Letter of Support
Date: Thursday, September 8, 2022 9:01:04 AM

Thank you Rudy, I do not see legislation pending before Land Use under the subject matter of “IPZ”
or “2270 McKinnon Avenue”.  I will pass this message along to the full Board for our communication
page.  Maybe the project is still being introduced. 
 
BOS – C pages, no file number.
 
ERICA MAJOR
Assistant Clerk
Board of Supervisors
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, City Hall, Room 244 San Francisco, CA  94102
Phone: (415) 554-4441  |  Fax: (415) 554-5163
Erica.Major@sfgov.org |  www.sfbos.org
 
 
(VIRTUAL APPOINTMENTS) To schedule a “virtual” meeting with me (on Microsoft Teams), please
ask and I can answer your questions in real time.
 

Due to the current COVID-19 health emergency and the Shelter in Place Order, the Office of the Clerk of the Board is
working remotely while providing complete access to the legislative process and our services.
 
Click HERE to complete a Board of Supervisors Customer Service Satisfaction form.
 
The Legislative Research Center provides 24-hour access to Board of Supervisors legislation, and archived matters
since August 1998.
 
~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~
Disclosures: Personal information that is provided in communications to the Board of Supervisors is subject to
disclosure under the California Public Records Act and the San Francisco Sunshine Ordinance. Personal information
provided will not be redacted.  Members of the public are not required to provide personal identifying information
when they communicate with the Board of Supervisors and its committees. All written or oral communications that
members of the public submit to the Clerk's Office regarding pending legislation or hearings will be made available to
all members of the public for inspection and copying. The Clerk's Office does not redact any information from these
submissions. This means that personal information—including names, phone numbers, addresses and similar
information that a member of the public elects to submit to the Board and its committees—may appear on the Board
of Supervisors website or in other public documents that members of the public may inspect or copy.
 

From: Rudy Gonzalez <rudy@sfbctc.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 7, 2022 3:42 PM
To: Major, Erica (BOS) <erica.major@sfgov.org>
Cc: Sandra Duarte <Sandra@sfbctc.org>
Subject: 2270 McKinnon Street; Letter of Support
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This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

 

Clerk Major,
 
Please see the attached correspondence. I have transmitted it to Hon. Chair Melgar, as well.
 
Thanks for your public service!
 
-Rudy
 
 
Rudy Gonzalez
415-794-0377
Secretary-Treasurer
SF Building & Construction Trades Council, AFL-CIO
 
 



From: ray ross
To: Major, Erica (BOS); Melgar, Myrna (BOS); Board of Supervisors, (BOS)
Cc: Preston, Dean (BOS); Peskin, Aaron (BOS)
Subject: Re: McKinnon Ave Project
Date: Wednesday, August 31, 2022 3:13:11 PM

Thank you! 

From: Major, Erica (BOS) <erica.major@sfgov.org>
Sent: Wednesday, August 31, 2022 1:02 PM
To: ray ross <ranonross@hotmail.com>; Melgar, Myrna (BOS) <myrna.melgar@sfgov.org>; Board of
Supervisors, (BOS) <board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org>
Cc: Preston, Dean (BOS) <dean.preston@sfgov.org>; Peskin, Aaron (BOS) <aaron.peskin@sfgov.org>
Subject: RE: McKinnon Ave Project
 
Thank you for your comments, I will add this to the Communication page for the full Board of
Supervisors.
 
BOS – C page, no current file.
 
ERICA MAJOR
Assistant Clerk
Board of Supervisors
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, City Hall, Room 244 San Francisco, CA  94102
Phone: (415) 554-4441  |  Fax: (415) 554-5163
Erica.Major@sfgov.org |  www.sfbos.org
 
 
(VIRTUAL APPOINTMENTS) To schedule a “virtual” meeting with me (on Microsoft Teams), please
ask and I can answer your questions in real time.
 
Due to the current COVID-19 health emergency and the Shelter in Place Order, the Office of the Clerk of the Board is
working remotely while providing complete access to the legislative process and our services.
 
Click HERE to complete a Board of Supervisors Customer Service Satisfaction form.
 
The Legislative Research Center provides 24-hour access to Board of Supervisors legislation, and archived matters
since August 1998.
 
~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~
Disclosures: Personal information that is provided in communications to the Board of Supervisors is subject to
disclosure under the California Public Records Act and the San Francisco Sunshine Ordinance. Personal information
provided will not be redacted.  Members of the public are not required to provide personal identifying information
when they communicate with the Board of Supervisors and its committees. All written or oral communications that
members of the public submit to the Clerk's Office regarding pending legislation or hearings will be made available to
all members of the public for inspection and copying. The Clerk's Office does not redact any information from these
submissions. This means that personal information—including names, phone numbers, addresses and similar
information that a member of the public elects to submit to the Board and its committees—may appear on the Board
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This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

of Supervisors website or in other public documents that members of the public may inspect or copy.
 

From: ray ross <ranonross@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Sunday, August 28, 2022 9:21 PM
To: Melgar, Myrna (BOS) <myrna.melgar@sfgov.org>
Cc: Preston, Dean (BOS) <dean.preston@sfgov.org>; Peskin, Aaron (BOS) <aaron.peskin@sfgov.org>;
Major, Erica (BOS) <erica.major@sfgov.org>
Subject: McKinnon Ave Project
 

 
Dear Chair Melgar,
 
On behalf of the San Francisco Brown Bombers I am writing to express support for the development
at 2270 McKinnon Avenue.  The project includes multi-purpose space that will be my
organization's new headquarters, gym, and community gathering space, and will be transformative
for our organization and community.  We hope that the committee will preserve the right of
the project to move forward.
 
Please see attached a letter that outlines our support. 
 
Very Best, 
Ranon Ross
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